

## TFC Steering Committee Meeting Minutes

(Send to: [tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org](mailto:tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org))

**Attendees:** Karen, Sufyan, Matt, Ben, Anton, Janos, Olivier, Bence, Joanna, Shebu, Matteo

**February 4, 2025**

### Minutes

- Infrastructure (FVPs in Tux)
  - High Level Marketing Dashboard
    - Shebu got into the details with the teams on what's required in order to come up with estimate
  - TF-A
    - [\[TFC-365\] TF-A Automatic rebasing for patch reviews - Jira](#)
      - Olivier has no updates this week
    - [\[TFC-692\] LTS-v2.8.25: mail and readthedocs update were not done - Jira](#)
      - In Upstream Review
      - Yann and Arthur had some back and forth with questions
    - [\[TFC-688\] LTS Maintainers would like to run dependabot for all LTS branches - Jira](#)
      - In Upstream Review
      - Chris Kay still looking at it; he said last week he posted an experimental patch
      - Karen has asked what the next steps are
    - [\[TFC-547\] TF-A LTS: New LTS branch creation automation - Jira](#)
      - In Progress
      - Arthur submitted a patch last week
      - He said yesterday that the new Jenkins has been set up and we'll see see how it performs once the new LTS branch is created
      - If all is well he'll close the ticket

- **[TFC-660] Evaluate Feasibility of Publishing Binaries to Private Storage for Model Containers - Jira**
  - In Progress
  - Yesterday it looks like Harrison said he'll be running some early experiments with what Ben had provided him
  - Still being worked on